
Date: 6/4/2024

To: State Agencies

From: ADOA - State Procurement Office

Re: GSA Use Survey

Hello Everyone,

SPO Compliance is conducting a survey about State Agency GSA use. Please complete the survey using this link or

directly here https://forms.gle/JXyJdZ8b6L9xrPWQ8

Please complete the survey within 2 weeks, as Compliance will be reviewing the responses on 6/11/2024.

If you have any questions please reach out to SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov

https://forms.gle/JXyJdZ8b6L9xrPWQ8
https://forms.gle/JXyJdZ8b6L9xrPWQ8

